
HOLY TRINITY 										                 LOS ANGELES

To My Holy Trinity Family:
Here is a brief update on our Called to Renew 
Campaign.
Parish Goal- $415,000.00
Total Pledged- $1,184,045.76
Total Paid- $554,009.97
Here is a brief update for Together in Mission 2022
Parish Goal- $30,027.00
Amount Pledge- $31,549.00
Amount Paid- $24,844.22
	 St. Joseph is the last statue that we will be 
working on. Thank you for your support in renovating 
our beautiful statues. On the long term once we 
accumulate enough money, I would like to re-stain the 
parish pews. Called to Renew has been a huge blessing 
for our parish. Thank You!
	 Once school gets out, we will looking at redoing 
the two faculty bathrooms. They have never been 
redone and are in desperate need of updating. The last 
day of school is Friday June 10th.
	 Last Sunday radical marxist protesters showed 
up to the Cathedral of Our Lady of the Angeles. They 
attempted to disrupt the mass, but they were quickly 
escorted out. Let us all be vigilant. We can’t be look 
warm on the issue of protecting human life. All life 
from conception to a natural death is a gift from God. 
Do not be deceived by Satan, follow Jesus. The devil 
has convinced many people, including many Catholics, 
that human life can be easily disposed of. Absolute 
truth does exist. We do not know more that God. We 
live in a culture now that is very emotional and no 
longer believe in absolute truth. We will all stand 
before God one day for final judgment, let us choose 
holiness!
Fr. Ricardo



FIFTH  SUNDAY OF EASTER	    		          	                       		      	             MAY 15, 2022

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Fourth Sunday of Easter 
was $15,364.00. Thank you for your generosity and 
continued support of Holy Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

  
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL
Want to learn more about Holy Trinity School?  
Considering applying for admission for the 2022 - 
23 school year?  Just wondering what’s happening 
in the school?  This is a chance for current families, 
prospective families, parishioners, and community 
members to take a tour of the school, meet teachers 
and students, and have the opportunity to find the 
answers to those questions. We can’t wait to see you 
there!    


